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 Commonwealth of Massachusetts 

Board of Registration of Chiropractors 

1000 Washington Street 

Boston, MA  02118 

 
April 5, 2018       Location: 50 Maple Street, Milford, MA      Time: 10:00 AM 

        

Housekeeping and Evacuation Procedures (staff) 

 

Chairman’s Message 

 

General Business: 

 Conflict of Interest Reminder 

 Approve Agenda 

 Minutes from Public Meeting of February 1, 2018 

 Quarterly Travel Forms – April 30th 

 May and July Meeting Dates 

 

Update on Investigative Matters from Unit Chief & Deputy Chief 

 

Cases: [Closed Session: G.L. c. 112, s. 65C] 

 

Legal Report: (Sheila York, Esq.)  

 Patient Record Regulations Update  

 New Licensee Interview Policy Update 

 

Chiropractor of Record Interview: 

 Dr. Fredrick Chassman for Roslindale Center Chiropractic 

 

Case Monitoring:  

 20060926CH044-IT-ENF [JG] 

o 10th Quarterly Monitoring Report  

o 10th Quarterly Monitoring Report Corrections Letter 

 

Reinstatements: 

 Dr. Teri Payton 

 Dr. Ronald Tebo 

 

Correspondence: 

 3.1.18 Letter from M. Davini about Telemedicine 

 3.7.18 Email from F. Baxter about Craniosacral Therapy 

 3.7.18 Email from E. Vinnikov about CCE Reciprocity With Canada  

 Spring Report to Massachusetts Chiropractic Society 

 

Discussion: 

 DPL Website Update 

 CE Provider Approval Criteria: 

o Massachusetts Alliance for Chiropractic Philosophy  

 Continuing Education Requirement for First-Year Licensees  

 Part IV Exam Administration 

 

 

Lunch/New Licensee Interviews 

 

New Business:  

 Open Session for Topics not reasonably anticipated by the Chair 48 hours before meeting 

 Public comment period   
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***Reasonable accommodations or modifications will be provided to individuals with disabilities to participate in the board 

meeting. All requests should be directed to Cheryl Yebba by calling 617-727-4992 or TTY/TDD: (617) 727-2099 by no later than 

April 2, 2018. While the Division of Professional Licensure will attempt to honor all requests, those requests received after April 2, 

2018 may not be provided due to feasibility.  


